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Did you know that a dog license is mandatory in the County of Napa to comply with 
California state law? Every dog over four months of age must be licensed with proof of 
rabies vaccination per the State of California Health and Safety Code for public safety 
and disease control – not to mention that a license may be a lost pet’s ticket home.

Napa Humane is excited to be piloting a project in an effort to increase compliance with 
licensing and make the process more convenient for the public. At no extra expense, you 
can purchase a first-time license, or renew your dog’s license at our Spay/Neuter Clinic.

In addition to Napa Humane, currently dog licenses may also be purchased or renewed 
at the following locations:

ta-da! napa humane launches new web site

need to license your dog? drop by the napa humane clinic!

Napa County Animal Shelter         
942 Hartle Court, Napa

Napa County Treasurer’s Office              
1195 Third Street, Napa 

Yountville Town Hall                    
6550 Yount Street, Yountville 

Napa Humane’s Clinic is located at 3265 California Boulevard in Napa, or give us 
a call for more information – 707.252.7442 x200.

The Center for Disease Control (CDC) reports that 4.5 million people are bitten by dogs each 
year. In fact, in 2006 alone (the most recent year for which statistics are available), more than 
31,000 people underwent reconstructive surgery for dog-bite related injuries. Children 
account for 70% of those bite victims – it is estimated that by the age of 12 years, half of all 
children in the United States will suffer a dog bite.

But dog bites aren’t the only concern for children. Cat bites and scratches pose risks as well. 
While the same kind of statistics are not recorded by the CDC, the potential trauma of an 
encounter with a cat causing harm to a child can last a lifetime as well as expose the child to 
particular diseases sometimes carried by cats.

Napa Humane has created a program for children as young as four years old to teach them 
safety around dogs and cats at home, while visiting homes with dogs and cats, and in the 
community. 

Using tools such as photos of animals that capture posture, body language, and situations to 
avoid and a live-action DVD, our humane educators work in classrooms, afterschool programs, 
and with youth groups such as Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts teaching children to be safe 
around companion animals.

An important focus of the program is that it is empathy-based to teach consideration for the 
ways dogs and cats feel when their tails are pulled or food is taken away rather than resorting 
to scare tactics.

If you would like to learn more about Napa Humane’s “Bite Prevention” class – or to become a humane 
educator, please contact Wendi Piscia, Program Administrator, at 707.255.8118 x202.

He’s played Santa twice, driven the Mobile 
Adoption Unit (MAU) up and down the Valley 
countless times, and he’s always at the ready 
to pitch in and help … if fact, no Napa Humane 
event is complete without him! Tall dark and 
handsome, with a wicked sense of humor, Rob 
is also an experienced dog handler.

Rob joined the Napa Humane family a little over 
two years ago. A Wells Fargo employee, Rob 
contributes to Napa Humane through the 
Wells Fargo Community Support Campaign. 
When he received a letter from Napa 
Humane’s Executive Director, Jane Albert, 
thanking him and listing the areas where Napa 
Humane needed volunteer assistance, Rob 
jumped at the opportunity to help, especially 
with dogs. Rob is the proud father of Annie, a yellow lab mix, who is herself a rescue.

Today, Rob is a key member of the Mobile Adoption Unit team. Rob visits the Napa County Animal Shelter in 
advance of MAU events to spend time with the dogs and evaluate which are most suited for an outing. “It’s 
crucial that we have a thorough understanding of the dog’s temperament before taking him or her out into the 
community,” says Rob. “They are ambassadors for the Shelter and it’s important that we know how they will 
behave.”

Aside from volunteering at events, Rob helps with the MAU by keeping her squeaky clean and with routine 
maintenance.

In his free time outside of volunteering with Napa Humane, Rob enjoys épée fencing and touring the Valley via 
road bicycle and sport bike. 

Never approach an unknown dog or cat that is 
alone without its owner; always ask the owner’s 
permission before petting it.

Do not disturb a dog or cat that is eating, 
sleeping, caring for puppies or kittens, or is 
playing with a toy or has a treat.

Never tease a dog or cat – they will not realize 
that you are just playing.

“Be still like a tree” – remain motionless when 
approached by an unfamiliar dog, and “be still 
like a log” – roll into a ball and lie still if knocked 
over by a dog.

Do not run from a dog or cat; do not chase a 
dog or cat.

 napa humane’s “bite prevention”
program highlight:

It’s here…and all that we wished for! 

The focus of our new site is to inform, educate, enlighten, and guide pet owners – and potential pet owners – to 
create and maintain humane homes for their companion animals. We’ve aimed to keep you, our partners, 
informed of our ever-expanding calendar of activities and classes and provide tips to keep pets healthy and 
happy. There is a resource guide to understanding the network of animal welfare organizations and agencies in 

the Napa Valley, resources for what to do it 
you’ve lost or found a pet and much, much more!

Kudos to Wendi Piscia, our Program 
Administrator, for managing the web site project 
and content and to our talented partners at 
Net-Flow Corporation and designTHIS! We are 
much in your debt.

Check out our new (and much improved) site at 
www.napahumane.org and be sure to let us 
know what you think. Of course, our opinion is 
that it’s “the cat’s meow,” but we want your 
feedback to make it even better and to help us 
continue to grow. Send your comments and 
suggestions to Wendi at 
wpiscia@napahumane.org.

Wendi Piscia teaching “Bite Prevention”
at West Park Elementary School  

Rob Zerby and “Resti” adopted at the Cause for the Paws

the people of napa humane
super rob zerby

Some of the highlights of the class are:
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